Kenai Peninsula Borough
Planning Department — Land Management Division

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayol
Melanie Aeschliman, rianning Directc

FROM: Marcus Mueller, Land Management Officer
DATE: August 9, 2021

RE: Ordinance 2021-32: Lease Rental Rate

Ordinance 2021-32 would authorize a lease at fair market value. The purpose of this memo is to
report the fair market lease rental rate for the proposed lease.

The KPB assessing department has provided a determination of fair market value of the leased
area at $14,800, considering the easements on the property.

If authorized, the initial lease rental rate would be established at 8% of $14,8000, or $1,184.00
per year.












